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Parliament is due to resume tomorrow, Wednesday 25 September. We 

recognise that MPs may incur costs for travelling back to Westminster. IPSA will 

pay all reasonable costs for MPs to travel back to Westminster or their London 

Area residence. This includes international travel back to the UK from another 

country if necessary. Reasonable travel for spouses/partners and dependants 

will also be reimbursed. IPSA will also cover reasonable costs for MPs' staff to 

travel back to Westminster from within the UK. 

 

MPs and staff are advised to retain all receipts and invoices relating to their 

travel costs. In order to claim for travel, please select your travel category (e.g. 

air or rail) and then under the heading ‘journey type’ select ‘Extended UK 

Travel’ for journeys back to Westminster from parts of the UK outside your 

constituency. In the “add information field” please ensure that your notes 

include reference to the fact that ‘Parliament resumed at short notice on 

Wednesday 25 September 2019’. If you are travelling between your 

constituency and Westminster, you should select ‘Between constituency and 

London’ as the journey type. 

 

The normal rules of The Scheme apply, including with regard to the hotel nightly 

cost limits and class of travel. 
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https://theipsa.us19.list-manage.com/track/click?u=5c1bd78521a0f65af80876eca&id=ee6464a7b2&e=4489f06caa

